
29th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We welcomed Bishop Mark to our school today and he commented on our lovely 
children and their beautiful singing. It was fantastic for the children to meet the 
Bishop and to ask him questions and to pray with him. We thank Father Owen for 
coming along too. 

Rookie Rockstars. A big thank you to you all for coming along (and singing and 
rapping!) and to the children for joining in so beautifully with the singing and the 
performances. What a fantastic message about Mental Health and Wellbeing but 
also a lot of fun too! 

Y2 Assembly is next Thursday 5th October at 9am. Please come along. 

Parents/Carers’ evening is 18th October – this will be in school and will ‘go live’ on 
Arbor on Monday 9th October. Please sign up and come and see your child’s new 
teacher and find out how they are doing. We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Musical Links. Here are some opportunities at The Stoller Hall (near Victoria 
Station) 

• Stoller Story Sounds (early years) - https://outreach.chethams.com/whats-
on/stoller-story-sounds-little-croc-and-the-enormous-purse/ 

• Terra Musica (KS1) - https://outreach.chethams.com/whats-on/terra-
musica/ 

HARVEST – We will start a collection of tea, coffee, tins and pasta the week 
beginning the 9th October. This will go down to the Food Bank. Please contribute if 
you can and do not worry if it is not possible this time. 

Attendance is 94.48% for this week. We have had some cough and colds but 
hopefully the weekend will sort that out for everyone. 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
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